]

LAKE COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY

1115 HARRISON AVENUE
LEADVILLE, COLORADO 80461-3324
(719) 486-0569
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September 10, 2014

To John Kester and the Friends of Twin Lakes,

This is to document that, after our October 2013 review of the library books in the old Twin Lakes School
House, Lake County Public Library (LCPL) does not want the return of any of the books to the public
library.

Decades ago, there was a LCPL Branch operating in Twin Lakes and many of the books have a property
stamp showing they are LCPL property. Some of the collection was donated to LCPL by the Twin Lakes
community. As county property, these items qualify for free recycling at the county landfill. Please let
me know when you need these items removed and | will arrange for the county Maintenance
Department to pick-up at a mutually convenient time. Before removal, residents of Twin Lakes may
freely take whatever they wish from the collection.

If the Friends of Twin Lakes want to choose a fresh selection of books from our annual Used Book Sale
for display in the school house, please help us set-up for the sale and make your selections. Set-up

begins at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, September 18" at the 6" Street Gym.

Congratulation on your lease and plans for the future of the building. Thank you for preserving Lake |
County history.

Uareey Seftpontoe

Nancy Schloerke, Director




